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Public Notice 
 

The Housing Authority of Brevard County will be accepting applications for the Section 8 
Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Program waiting list starting at 12:01am to 11:59pm for the 
following dates: 
 

Wednesday April 1, 2020, through Sunday April 5, 2020 
Wednesday July 1, 2020, through Sunday July 5, 2020 
Thursday October 1, 2020, through Monday October 5, 2020 
Friday January 1. 2021, through Tuesday January 5, 2021 

 
Applications will only be available online at www.habc.us. Any application that is not fully and 
accurately completed shall be disqualified. If you do not have internet access, you may go to a 
public library or any other place where internet access is available to access this website to 
complete the application. If you need a reasonable accommodation in order to complete an 
application, please contact us at; (321) 294 -2516 or email cwoods@habc.us between the hours 
of 8:00am and 12:00pm. 
 


